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To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Beach Access on Apple Tree Lane
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Members of Shoreline City Council

I would seriously like to see restored access to the saltwater beach area at the south end of 27th Ave NW in
Richmond Beach. Although there seems to have been some confusion about the access rights in recent years, It has
long been a place where families could enjoy the beauty of our neighborhood.

Please try to get official access recorded so that families are not resorting to illegally crossing over the railroad
tracks to gain access to the beach. It is a matter of public safety. We as a community are trusting you with the
responsibility to acquire the vacant beach property and work with Burlington Northern to gain safe passage for
generations to come.

Thank you,

Joni Goetz
42-year resident of Richmond Beach
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